Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives deputy prime minister Salih al-Mutlag
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq (ISCI), received at his
Baghdad office on Friday, December 21, 2012, deputy prime minister Dr. Salih al-Mutlag.

During the meeting, a discussion went on of the developments of the political process in Iraq,
in addition to the developments witnessed by the region. His Eminence stressed the necessity of

countering the challenges facing Iraq with more cohesion and national unity.



